New Iditarod Trail Committee named

Seven new board members were elected to the Iditarod Trail Committee when the committee held a general membership meeting in Anchorage reently.

Re-elected to three-year terms on the 23-member board were Myron Angstman, an attorney from Bethel; Tom Jensen of Anchorage; Dick Galleher, President of Munz Airways, Nome; Anne Patch of Homer; and Joe May, 1980 Champion from Trapper creek.

Newly elected board members are Dr. Bob Sept, a veterinarian from Anchorage and Raine Hall of Wasilla who has, in the past served as Executive Director of the Trail Committee. Sonny Lindner, of Delta Jct., who placed second in this year's Iditarod race was elected as the representative to the Board from the Mushers Assoc.

Other members of the board include: Don Brugman, Anchorage; Susan Buther, Wasilla; Al Crane, Fairbanks; Dick Forsgren, McGrath; Howard Farley, Nome;

McGrath; Howard Farley, Nome; Donna Gentry, Skwentna; Dick Mackey, Wasilla; Jules Mead, Wasilla; Jack Morris, Anchorage; Roger Nordlum, Kotzebue; Dorothy, Page, Wasilla, Leo Ras-

mussen, Nome; Joe Reddington,

Sr., Knik: and Rich Swenson,

Innlan

Manley.

New officers of the Trail

Committee were also elected.

Serving as president again will be
Al Crane from Fairbanks. Don

Brugman of Anchorage will be
vice president. Jules Mead of

Wasilla was re-elected treasurer
and Anne Patch will remain as

secretary.

The Board meets at least four times a year in different locations around he state and is charged with the responsibility of setting policy for the 1049 mile dog sled race from Anchorage to Nome. The 1982 race will be the 10th running of the event.